
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 13, 2023 

 

Firefighter Nicholas Balsera 

A Shift 

 

Dear Firefighter Balsera: 

 

Congratulations!  You have been selected January’s Firefighter of the Month for your meritorious display 

of job performance, specifically for your dedication and hard work to the department.  

 

Your tireless efforts in working with the cadet program have not only inspired young minds but 

have also cultivated future leaders within our department. Your dedication to the Benevolent and 

Union have shown a passion for service, easily make you an invaluable asset to the Fire 

Department. Your willingness to spear head the lead for making sure the families we adopted 

with children that have special needs receive the Christmas they dreamed about has not gone 

unnoticed.  

 
You are responsible, dependable, and have such a positive attitude. The Fire Department has recognized 

you for your inspiring efforts and selected you as Firefighter of the Month for January 2024.   

 

You will be formally presented as Firefighter of the Month for January at our Commission Meeting 

scheduled for January 9, 2024. Please plan to arrive at City Hall by 8:30 a.m.  

 

As Firefighter of the Month, you will receive 12 additional annual leave hours.   

 

Once again, the City of Coral Gables and the Firefighter of the Month Selection Committee congratulate 

you on being chosen the Firefighter of the Month for January 2024. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Marcos De La Rosa 

Fire Chief 
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cc: Raquel Elejabarrieta, Director of Human Resources 

 Mike Rocha, Video Production Manager 

 Fire Department/Payroll Section 

 Finance Department/Payroll Section 


